
 
 
 

 
 

 

Meeting Information 
TOPIC:   How our media have lost their way 

SPEAKER:   Jack Cashill 

Saturday, September 28 2019 

TIME:  No Executive Board Meeting  

 11:30 a.m. - Auxiliary 

12:15 p.m. - MOAA Lunch 

   MENU:         Chicken Fried Steak, Mashed Potatoes/gravy 

   Vegetable, Salad, Roll/butter, Coffee/tea, 

   Dessert. 

(Substitute Meals of Baked Chicken Breast or 
Hamburger Steak must be requested at Time of 

Reservation) 

LOCATION: 

Disabled American Veterans 14605 East 
Highway 40 Kansas City, Missouri 64136 

Call David or Emma Toops at 913-967-9745 or email them at 

info@toopsconsulting.com 

 

Military Officers Association of America 
(Visit our Website at: www.moaahoa.org) 

2019 Meeting Calendar 

26 January* No July Meeting 

23 February 24 August* 

23 March * 28 September 

27 April 19 October* (3rd Sat) 

13 May * (3rd Sat) 16 November* (3rd t) 

22 June (Chapter Picnic) 7 December (Holiday Party) 

NOTE: All Meetings are on the 4th Saturday EXCEPT  as indicat-
ed. They vary according to a holiday or available date. 

* (Exec Council meets at 10:30)indicated 

Jack Cashill is an independent writer and pro-
ducer and, on a contractual basis, the Execu-
tive Editor of Ingram’s Magazine. In addition to 
his work with Ingram’s, Jack has written for 
Fortune, The Wall Street Journal, The Wash-
ington Post, The Weekly Standard, American-
Thinker.com, and regularly for WorldNetDaily. 
He was born and raised in Newark, New Jer-
sey and received his Ph.D. in American Stud-
ies from Purdue University in 1982.  He has 
taught media and literature at Purdue and at 
universities in the Kansas City area. He served 
as a Fulbright professor in Nancy, France. He 
will address how a generation ago journalists 
prided themselves on their objectivity and lack 
of partisanship. Now, from the New York 
Times to Google News, they are expected to 
honor a party line. This means ignoring some 
stories and hounding others, even if they go 
nowhere. Jack will talk about a pair of recent 
projects in which he has been involved that 
show how far the media have gone astray. 

Number 09              September 2019 

    

Jack Cashill will talk about how our media lost their way 

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Newark,_New_Jersey
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Newark,_New_Jersey
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Purdue_University
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Purdue_University
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Fulbright_Program
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Nancy,_France
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Notes 

from 

the 

Jerry Magliano 

Unlike many veteran’s organizations, National MOAA and 

Local Chapters collect yearly dues independently. Chapter 

Dues are due in January and are currently $20. The Auxiliary 

Dues are $5. If there is an “*” after your last name in the ad-

dress bar, we have not received your dues for the current 

year. Please send your Dues payment to TREASURER, Vic 

Christianson, 10635 Hwy D, Napoleon Mo 64074. Thank you 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2019 Heart of America 

POSITION RANK  OFFICER PHONE 

President Maj  Jerry Magliano 913-530-1761 

1st Vice President LTC  Grant Montgomery 816-832-1733 

2nd Vice President COL  Mike Neer 913-908-6621 

Recording Secy COL  Bud Frye 913-685-4171 

Membership Secy MAJ  Keith Pechak 913-915-2131 

Treasurer MAJ  Victor Christianson 816-240-8315 

Immed Past President COL  G. Bruce Eveland 609-238-6141 

Auxiliary President Mrs.  Diane Christianson 816-240-8315 

APPOINTED OFFICERS:  

Chaplain   VACANT  

STANDING COMMITTEE CHAIRS:  

Finance Col  Garey Reeve 816-524-5571 

Legislative Maj  Bill Tudor 816-365-6148 

Membership Maj  Gary J. Fox 816-525-3592 

Programs Capt  Don Dawson 816-741-4027 

Scholarship Maj  Victor Christiason 816-240-8315 

     

Heart of America Chapter 

Military Officers Association of America 
 Opinions expressed herein are those of the  

editor or columnists and are not necessarily 

those of the Heart of America Chapter of the 

  President’s Message 

As we approach the end of this year, our focus will be on 
election for the six leadership positions called for in our 
By-Laws, developing a budget for 2020, adding new mem-
bers and renewing existing members and soliciting funds 
for our scholarship program. An officer slate will be devel-
oped and voted on by those attending our November 
meeting. You can nominate yourself or someone else to 
be considered by emailing me at mad-
grm8127@gmail.com. Without members willing and able 
to serve in leadership positions, no organization can 
thrive much less survive over the long run. Our budget is 
almost totally dependent on your membership dues 
which covers only 70% of our annual needs. The other 
30% is increasingly coming out of our reserves which con-
sist of three CDs each worth approximately $6500. While 
our finances remain healthy for now, we are trending in 
the wrong direction and at some point will have to in-
crease dues to offset this deficit. Letters for membership 
renewal and for scholarship donations will be mailed out 
by the end of this year. Please respond as expeditiously as 
possible so we can plan our 2020 activities. We hope you 
will be able to attend our remaining meetings this year. 
We have some excellent speakers lined up. We also hope 
to see you at our Holiday Party. Our Auxiliary does an 
outstanding job every year making this event a great way 
to get in the mood for the Holiday season. As always, 
please remember in your thoughts and prayers members 
who are experiencing serious illness and the families and 
friends of those who have passed.  

 

September Time 

 Fall is in the air with summer still holding on. I want to thank Rory 

Magliano for being the hostess in August. We loved the candles and 

the candy you gave us. The candles smelled so good.  This month I 

will be asking one of the ladies to head the committee to find officers 

for next year. We are in need for a president as I will be stepping 

down.  Plan to join us at 11:30,September 28 2019.for our meeting.   

We would love to have you join us. Hope to see you then.  

Diane Christianson 

Auxiliary President 

MOAA-HOAC 

 

  

Auxiliary News  
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 Last months speaker Justin Meyer with Jerry Magliano 



 

Heart of America Chapter (HOAC) 

Chapter and Auxiliary Membership 

Application or Renewal 

 

Date: _______________________  (Circle one)   RENEWAL  or   APPLICATION 

NAME: OFFICER  ______________________________ PRIMARY PHONE:  Cell  or Home or Work (circle one) 

MAME  AUXILARY_______________________________ ______________________________________ 

EMAIL ADDRESS: 

________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Chapter Dues are $20/yr (January to December)    Auxiliary Dues are $5/Yr    Checks payable to HOAC-MOAA 

MAIL TO : Treasurer HOAC-MOAA 

  10635 Hwy D 

  Napoleon, MO 64074 
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 Heart of America Chapter 

Military Officers Association of America 

Keith Pechak, Membership 
16404 Spring Valley Road 
Belton, MO 64012 
 
(Address Correction Requested) 


